Xk CARE

A LifeStar Response Company

March 5, 2014

The City of Key West SENT VIA EMAIL TO bvitasiwkevwestcity.com
3132 Flagler Avenue

Key West, FL 33041

Attn: Bogdan Vitas, Jr., City Manager

RE: Care/American Ambulance Contract Extension Considerations

Mr. Vitas:

This correspondence represents Care Ambulance’s response to your February 27, 2014 letter summarizing the
proposed terms regarding the extension of the current contract for the provision of “911 ambulance services to
the City of Key West.”

Please be advised that Care Ambulance is in agreement with the terms of the extension as summarized in the
February 27" letter.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at
jason.wallace@ftalck.com.

Sincerely,

Jason Wallace, Esq.



